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Study Abroad Fair

February 2024

After a semester of virtual
collaboration, our Math and
Education students and faculty
traveled in December to Taiwan for a
hands-on teaching experience with
their new friends from the National
Chiayi University Teacher’s College
and the National Taipei University of
Education.

We had a successful Education Abroad Fair in
January, where we highlighted many of our partner
programs. Students from Nürtingen-Geislingen
 University represented their institution and talked
about the experience of studying in their university. If
you would like the students you send to Stockton to
represent your institution at future fairs or at our
weekly Study Abroad 101 sessions, please let us know.
We will continue the weekly sessions all semester,
and will have another fair in September.

Follow us on Instagram

https://www.instagram.com/stockton_oge/?hl=en
https://stockton.edu/news/2024/education-abroad-fair.html
https://www.instagram.com/stockton_oge/?hl=en


We welcome your nominations for the academic
year 2024/25. Please fill out this form to nominate
students by March 15 for the fall semester and by
October 15 for the spring. This email will also have
our updated brochure that you can share with
your students. If you have questions about your
students or about the nomination process,
please contact Mr. Yibin Feng at
Yibin.Feng@Stockton.edu.
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We are looking forward to an
exciting semester here at
Stockton. We will have visits with
representatives from some of our
partner institutions, both on
campus and at the AIEA
conference. We are also planning a
new look for our web pages and a
makeover for the office, be on the
lookout for new photos!

Our students

Nominations
Upcoming

Our international students, both
our exchange students from
partner universities and our
degree-seeking students, have
been very busy! Our Advisor for
International Student and Scholar
Services, Yibin Feng, has a full
schedule of events for them this
semester, including information
sessions, a meet and greet
reception, and trips to Philadelphia,
Washington, DC, and New York
City. 

If you would like to set up a virtual meeting to
discuss student or faculty exchanges, updating
agreements, or developing joint projects,
please email Dr. Patty Sagasti Suppes, Director
of Global Engagement, at
Patricia.Suppes@Stockton.edu. Please also let
us know if you’re planning to attend NAFSA this
year, or if you’re traveling in the US. We’d love to
host you on our campus..

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScvy0McghzcwV_5Da1fibKaNQ_kuLFsRJf1NcW4LhKk_uSQ-Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScvy0McghzcwV_5Da1fibKaNQ_kuLFsRJf1NcW4LhKk_uSQ-Q/viewform
mailto:Yibin.Feng@Stockton.edu
mailto:Patricia.Suppes@Stockton.edu

